

CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM POLICE DEPARTMENT

CUP 3352 CUP 3352 CUP 3352

pril 10, 2015

FILE:

Érank G. Fernandez Chief of Police

FROM:

Officer Brian Bartlett #2766

Patrol East District

Squad 13

OK 56T. En lyst 1868 GOOD LUCK BURDY!

VIA:

Chain of Command

SUBJECT: Retirement

ISSUE:

Retirement as of May 1, 2015.

EXPLANATION:

It is with great sadness, but also great joy, that I announce my retirement from the Hollywood Police Department effective May 1, 2015.

When I was hired back in 2000, I saw the Hollywood Police Department as the last place I would ever work. The Hollywood Police Department had a reputation that preceded it, and was a wonderful place to work. Unfortunately, the last several years has seen the City deteriorate due to politics, distrust, poor decision making, and even poorer management. This City leadership no longer provides a stable environment to its employees and I lack the confidence this will change anytime soon. It is obvious that many of the City's leaders have put their own agendas ahead of the well-being of the employees.

I would like to thank all my fellow officers and wish them continued success, wherever their career takes them. I know how difficult it is for many of them to continue working for the Hollywood Police Department, and commend them for the job they do.

RECOMMENDATION:

For your information.

ADDENDUM' PLACE IN his PERSUANCE FILE